
From: Beggs, Tauren R - DNR 
Sent: Thursday, January 24, 2019 8:46 AM 
To: Beggs, Tauren R - DNR 
Subject: RE: Express Mart, 2626 Memorial Drive, Two Rivers - UST Site Assessment 
 
Beggs confirmed with Lynn Bradley via a phone call on 1/18/2019 that both her and Mr. Javeed called 
the County and verified that Mr. Javeed is the owner of both parcels, so the County GIS information of 
different ownership for one of the parcels was incorrect.  
 
We are committed to service excellence. 
Visit our survey at http://dnr.wi.gov/customersurvey to evaluate how I did. 
 

Tauren R. Beggs 
Phone: (920) 662-5178 
Tauren.Beggs@wisconsin.gov 

 

From: Beggs, Tauren R - DNR  
Sent: Friday, January 18, 2019 7:51 AM 
To: 'Lynn Bradley' <lbradley@generalengineering.net> 
Cc: expressmart1409@gmail.com 
Subject: RE: Express Mart, 2626 Memorial Drive, Two Rivers - UST Site Assessment 
 
Hi Lynn,  
 
I haven’t issued it yet because I am still waiting for a response back from you and the owner on the 
parcel issues. It appears this site is two different parcels with two different owners. Did you resolve this? 
See attached email from December 2018.  
 
Thanks,  
 
We are committed to service excellence. 
Visit our survey at http://dnr.wi.gov/customersurvey to evaluate how I did. 
 

Tauren R. Beggs 
Phone: (920) 662-5178 
Tauren.Beggs@wisconsin.gov 

 

From: Lynn Bradley <lbradley@generalengineering.net>  
Sent: Thursday, January 17, 2019 4:57 PM 
To: Beggs, Tauren R - DNR <Tauren.Beggs@wisconsin.gov> 
Cc: expressmart1409@gmail.com 
Subject: RE: Express Mart, 2626 Memorial Drive, Two Rivers - UST Site Assessment 
 
Tauren, 
 
I have not received the letter of No Action Required for the above mentioned project.  Could I get an estimated 
timeframe?  I also wanted to make sure you were not missing anything from me.  Thank you! 
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Lynn M. Bradley 
Environmental Project Manager | General Engineering Company 
916 Silver Lake Drive | PO Box 340 | Portage, WI 53901 
P 608-742-2169 | F 608-742-2592 | C 608-617-7729 
lbradley@generalengineering.net  
www.generalengineering.net 

 
GENERAL ENGINEERING COMPANY ELECTRONIC FILE NOTICE AND DISCLAIMER 
This email and any electronic media transmitted with it are provided solely for the use of the addressee.  Data, plans, specifications, reports, documents, and other 
information recorded on or transmitted as electronic media are subject to undetectable alteration, either intentional or unintentional, due to, among other causes, 
transmission, conversion, media degradation, software error, or human alteration. Accordingly, all such documents recorded on or transmitted as electronic media 
are being provided to the addressee for informational purposes only, and not as an end product or as a record document. Any reliance on documents recorded on 
or transmitted as electronic media is deemed to be unreasonable and unenforceable. The hard copy drawing(s) or other original document(s) produced by GENERAL 
ENGINEERING COMPANY are the only true contract documents of record. Documents recorded on or transmitted as electronic media may not be used on other 
projects, other additions to this project, or by third parties without the express written permission of GENERAL ENGINEERING COMPANY.  Any unauthorized 
modification or reuse of the transmitted electronic media shall be at addressee’s sole risk, and addressee agrees to defend, indemnify, and hold GENERAL 
ENGINEERING COMPANY harmless for all claims, injuries, damages, losses, expenses and attorneys’ fees arising out of the unauthorized modification or use of 
such electronic media. 
 
The addressee understands that the use of any project related electronic media constitutes acceptance of the above conditions. 
 

If you have received this email in error please notify the system manager.  Finally, the recipient should check this email and any attachments for the presence of 
viruses. The company accepts no liability for any damage caused by any virus transmitted by this email. 
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